
July 17, 1962 

Prof. Marvin Fox 
223 Ne Gould Rd. 
Columbus, Chio 

Dear Marts: 

Many thanks for the reprints of your review of "Bver Since Sinai" which 
appeared in a recent issue of "Judaism." 

T had read the review in the original, and was, as usual, much impressed 
by it. Nevertheless, I am deeply grateful to you for remembering me. 

Asa matter of fact, one of the things I truly regret in having resigned 
from "TRADITION" is ~ the cessation of our correspondence, But maybe, 
someday, you will decide no longer to be a hick and, instead, come to the 
Big City with other “mentschen"... 

Fondest regards to June and the children, and please let me hear from you 
when you are in the city - after the summer, 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 


